
ADAMS COUNTY REGIONAL SEWER DISTRICT

Notice to Residents Concerning Project Extending Sewer Service

The Adams County Regional Sewer District has sent written notice to property 
owners who own property which may be affected by the Boards decision to 
extend sewer service to certain project locations in Adams County Indiana.  
Property owners who own property in the following areas located in Adams 
County, Indiana, may be affected by the projects and the extension of service:  

Contract C:  Magley – CR N 600 W project located south of C.R. W 700 N 
and along US Hwy 224 from just west of CR N 600 W to CR N 400 W in 
Adams County, Indiana. 

Contract D:  NW Winchester Road project located along NW Winchester 
Road, CR W 900 N and CR N 200 W in Adams County, Indiana.

Contract E:   Clem’s Lake South – US 224 project located, along CR E 
700 N, CR N 200 E, US HWY 224, CR N 300, and CR E 500 N in Adams 
County, Indiana.

 Specific project information is on file with the Board of Trustees of the Adams 
County Regional Sewer District.  Information concerning the proposed project 
and the list of property addresses which may be required to connect or may 
be affected by the projects and extension of service can be found on the 
district’s website at https://www.co.adams.in.us/310/Projects. See Project #5 
Property Address List.  The District’s Office is located at 313 West Jefferson 
Street, Room 337, Decatur, IN 46733.

Please look for additional published notices for project area site meetings 
to be conducted by the District Superintendent to answer questions about 
the project and specific site areas and connections.  The project area site 
meeting schedule will also be posted on the district’s website. 
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